
CSC Dec 12 Meeting Notes 

 

Attendees: Julie Bielenberg, Robin Kline, Molly Kirschling, Natalie Keane, Liz Peinter, 

Debbie Heinz, John D’Onofrio, Kim Moya, Alise Kermisch, Stacy Harris, Courtney L., 

Elisabeth Kaplansky, Magnus S.  

 

Tobey Bassoff of DPS came to talk to the committee about the selection process for 

the next Principal of Steck. This is the summary of her words. 

 She feels there is a strong-seeded candidate in current AP M.E. 

 It can be a two-part process. (1) DPS surveys the Steck community to 

see if they would like to open the pool to other candidates in addition 

to current AP. M.E. (2) If the community wants an open pool in which 

to choose, then DPS will look for other candidates.  

 This decision based on community feedback (survey) will be 

announced at the next CSC meeting on Jan 9. The community had one 

week to return the survey. 

 At this point a recommendation will be made to the CSC committee 

about how to proceed.  

 DPS Superintendent has final say on all decisions for hire. 

 

Principal Update: Robin briefed us on the following 

 The base of the Pavillion is being dug. 

 We are struggling to get substitutes in the building, there seems to be a 

shortage. 

 We do not have enrollment or budget projections at this point. 

 There is an overall drop in enrollment within the DPS community.  

 

Traffic Update 

 There are now loading zone signs.  

 There is no parking on Albion Street. 

 There will only be one parking space available for the auction in 2019. 

 

Other Items 

 Liz P. gave a presentation on the need for more GTE funding. 

 Basic GTE points were discussed including discreet skills, how funding is 

allocated and how the GTE teacher is currently involved in MELD.  
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